Freedom of Information Act 2000 / Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) – Planning Permission
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
Please send me the following please:

Common reasons planning permission requests get rejected

Response: Most application refused as a result of not complying with one or more local or national planning policies. Each planning decision made is publicly available and the relevant decision notices are required by law to set out reasons for refusal which can be reviewed on the council web site by searching via this link: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/planning-and-building/planning-applications/search-planning-applications/
Which area in your district has the highest/lowest rejection rates

This information is not specifically held, but again all decisions are publicly available and are searchable via the above link. 
What is the most common type of request? 

Residential (householder) development.
Is there an increase/decrease in requests due to the economic climate?

This information is not held by the Council.  
Information available on our website is exempt from release under Section 21 of the FOI Act. Where information is not held this is also a refusal notice under the Act.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


